

Thomas Carrique

Commissioner

Le Commissaire

File #: OPP-7900-10

June 20, 2023

Mr. Christopher Hales Chair Tecumseh Police Services Board 917 Lesperance Road Tecumseh ON N8N 1W9

Dear Mr. Hales:

On behalf of all members of the Ontario Provincial Police (OPP), thank you for your condolences following the on-duty death of Detective Constable Steven Tourangeau.

Detective Constable Tourangeau will always be remembered for his dedication and commitment to the OPP and the communities he served.

The policing community has endured immense loss over the past year, which continues to have a profound effect on all those who serve across the country. In times like these, it is crucial we support one another.

It is comforting to know you are thinking about the OPP and those impacted by this tragic incident. We are fortunate to have such strong support from our dedicated partners, especially during these difficult times.

Thank you for your compassion.

Yours truly,

Thomas Carrique, O.O.M.